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19.04.24

Dear Parent/Carer

In response to the Government white paper regarding school hours and as a direct result of our
evaluation of school needs the school day will extend to 3.15pm from 1st September 2024.

I am notifying you of this change with one term notice, we of course will support any parent who
requires further assistance with this change. This however, should not impact anyone but only support
our children with extended learning opportunities.

All school curriculum clubs will continue as normal but will finish at 4.00pm.

Rockets will also continue as normal. However, there will be no adjustment to the cost - we will simply
not add an inflation increase to the costs for the academic year 2024/2025.

| do hope that all parents/carers will see the supportive and positive approach this will have to all pupils
learning. However, if you have any concerns please make an appointment to see me via the main
school office.

Best wishes

Miss C Green
Executive Principal
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